
 

Consolidated Plan Public Hearing  

April 3, 2024 

Attendees: Arthur Hamlin, Nathan Cleveland, Ron Rupp (VHCB), Debbi Ingram, Rachel Batterson, 
Megan Roush, Kelly Poupore, David Riegel, Frank Knaack, Ari Kisler, Maxwell Krieger, Lily Sojourner, 
Adam Wechsler, Molly Shimko, Adam Grinold 

 

Arthur opened the public hearing on the HUD Consolidated Plan annual action plan update at 1:05 
p.m.  

He noted that one change for CDBG is to increase the total maximum award for Public Facility and 
Public Service eligible projects to $1 million from the current $500,000. 

Timeline to Submit action plan to HUD May 17, 2024, HUD has 45 days to review the plan by 
program year beginning July 1, 2024.  Once approved the contract with HUD.  Ron Rupp mentioned 
that the execution of the contract will determine if HTF and HOME funds need to comply with BABA.   

Max Kreiger commented on the recent webinar for BABA (“Build America, Buy America”) that VCDP 
hosted, and that BABA will apply to all Federal funds.   

No public comments were received.  No public citizens besides the advisory board members were 
present.   


